Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Bulky Waste Collection  
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Please supply, as a total for each year, the number of “Bulky Waste Collections” requested by all flats within De Montfort Court, 2-8 Stoneygate Road, Leicester, LE2 2AB. 
Could I please have this information for the last five years if possible?
Answer:  
	Year
	Number of bulk collection booked

	2017
	9

	2016
	6

	2015
	3

	2014
	3

	2013
	4


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

